
 

 

  
April 4, 2023      

  

2nd Annual Cybersecurity Awareness Challenge  

It's that time of the year for a new Cybersecurity Awareness Challenge and we all have another opportunity to win 
the award for 2023. 

This year's challenge is to complete the Cybersecurity Awareness BINGO card which has simple awareness 
exercises for each of the squares.  Please visit the site in the link below and perform each of the exercises and 
submit your completed BINGO card as instructed in the link. 

Click to Play! 

You may have seen the announcement about the Clerk’s office winning last year’s Annual Cybersecurity 
Awareness Challenge for large departments.  The picture below is from the August 2022 Record Times.  Thanks to 
everyone that participated in that challenge!  Now, let’s see if we can take home that award again this year! 

 

Pictured above with the Security Challenge Award are (from left to right): Executive Director Nancy 
Rodriguez, Clerk of the Court Jeff Fine, the Cyber Security mascot fish, Director of Software Services Ron 
Bitterli, and Chief Technology and Innovation Officer Rich McHattie. 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMzAzMjEuNzM3NDM3NzEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL0FaTUFSSUNfSU5URVJOQUwvMjAyMy8wMy8xMC9maWxlX2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzLzI0MzI5OTQvMjAyMyUyMEN5YmVyJTIwQXdhcmVuZXNzJTIwQklOR08ucGRmIn0.UZWq0YsYw1_bSXdacaIglCfnKgTZxCLa5koLNWw4Y7g/s/1099033843/br/156498056206-l


For questions or concerns 
Please email the DTI CyberSecurity Team for assistance at DTICyberSecurity@maricopa.gov.  

Looking for Prior Spotlight Editions? 
Prior editions can be found at the DTI CyberSecurity Spotlight page on Clerk Connect. 
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